
 

 

 
      
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
Latour’s A share Delists 
 
Investment AB Latour’s board has decided to delist the company’s A share. The share is noted on 
Nasdaq OMX Stockholm, Large Cap List. Trading in the company’s B share will continue as before and 
is not affected by the delisting.  
 
The last day of trading in the company’s A share will be 30 November 2009.  
 
Owners of A shares will, as in the past, be able to convert their holdings from A shares to B shares. 
According to the Articles of Association this kind of conversion must take place at least once a year if 
there has been a request from a shareholder. Investment AB Latour offers an extra opportunity to 
reclassify shares in 2009 in connection with the delisting. The company must have received notification 
of such a reclassification no later than 30 November 2009. 
 
Gothenburg 29 October 2009 
 
INVESTMENT AB LATOUR 
 
Jan Svensson 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
For further information please contact: 
 Jan Svensson, CEO, tel. +46 705-77 16 40, or 
Anders Mörck, CFO, tel. +46 706-46 52 11. 
 
 


